
        

 

 

Page 1 of 1 

 

 

 

UNITED NATIONS DEVELOPMENT PROGRAMME 

CLARIFICATION #1    

REF.: 17445 RSC 2020 Project Support Consultant 
 

Date:  June 19th, 2020  
 

 
 
The following inquiries have been received in relation to the above-mentioned process: 

Question #1: Before submitting our proposal, can you confirm what is the location? Is it fully Panama-

based or can the consultant be located in New York for example with potential punctual travels in 

Panama? 

Answer to question #1:  Your inquiry was forwarded to the project area; the Project Support Consultant 

will be based in Panama at UNDP Regional Center Offices, following the post COVID-19 working from 

home arrangements.  

 

*End of the clarification* 


